LAVANT PARISH COUNCIL

Notice is hereby given that Lavant Parish
Council intends to make new byelaws to provide
a regulatory framework for the provision of the
peaceful enjoyment of its public spaces:
Churchmead Playground, the Recreation
Ground (incorporating the Village Green), the
Village Pond, The Lavant Memorial Hall Car
Park, the new Sports Field and Public Space on
Pook Lane. The new byelaws will replace the
existing byelaws of 1996.

The proposed byelaws may be viewed at
www.lavantparishcouncil.co.uk/byelaws for 28
days from the publication of this notice. Printed
copies of the proposed byelaws are also
available on request from the Parish Clerk by
emailing clerk@lavantparishcouncil.co.uk or
by calling 07547 107124.

Written representations about the byelaws,
including any objections, should be emailed to
clerk@lavantparishcouncil.co.uk or posted to:
the Parish Clerk, Lavant Parish Council, Lavant
Memorial Hall, East Lavant, PO18 0AH by the
closing date of 31st May 2021.

Signed: Dawn Salter, Proper Officer of the
Council

Dated: 22/04/2021




